
PRESCHOOL AND KIDS MINISTRY REBUILDING OUR SMALL GROUPS 

How do we grow together as a church? 

• We grow through daily time with God in His Word          

and prayer. 

• We grow together through gospel-centered relationships 

in small groups. 

 

HOME GROUPS 

The Bradley Home Group 

The Colloms Home Group 

 

SUNDAY MORNING GROUPS 

Bryan Boyer’s “The Bible Class” @ 9:15 in the gym 

Carol Henson’s class will resume on April 4th 

Coming soon:  Children’s, Student and College/Singles classes 

 

ONLINE SMALL GROUP 

Eddie and Kathy Ingle 

 

WEDNESDAY EVENING 

Adult Bible Study 6 PM 

Students 

Children/Preschool activities 

Worship Team 

LIVES CHANGED BY JESUS 

 

           GATHER       GROW            SERVE                 SPEAK 

 

Michael and Evan invite YOU to grab a coffee or some fast food with 

them throughout the next month. If you are a student (or parent) that 

has questions about the Word, needs prayer or a listening ear (or 4), or 

simply want to get out of the house for a bit . . . give the guys a call! 

They have already started these times of connecting with one or two at 

a time and have been immensely blessed.  Michael (423)637-5103   

Evan (423)599-1773. 

This is open to students in grades    

Kindergarten through 5th grade       

and will be meeting in the gym from 

6:00—6:30 PM on Wednesdays. 

For OBC Preschoolers ages 3-5 and 

school-aged children, discipleship hour 

will begin at 6:30 and end at 7:30. 

(Preschoolers in the CLP    building and 

school-aged in the gym.) 

                 OBC Family: 

                    You are  personally invited  to join our multi

-                 generational vocal ensemble. This group is 

                open to all ages. We ask that if your child is 

                under the age of 10 a parent must stay with 

                them. This will begin on February 24th @ 

7:30. Rehearsals will be every Wednesday night (until Easter Sunday) and will take 

place in the sanctuary so we can be safely distanced throughout our church pews. This 

is a great time to get  involved in our worship ministry! Childcare will be provided and 

we look forward to having your voice singing praises with us as we prepare for the 

Easter season. Please see Jon or Lindsay Miller with any questions. 



February 14, 2021 

Welcome to Ooltewah Baptist Church! Thank you for       

being with us in worship this morning.  

If you are a guest, text OBC to 84576 to receive                  

information about our church.  

It is our desire that you feel at home as you worship with us. 

obclife.org 

Mrs. Barbara Mitchell 

8899 Wilson Creek Drive 

Ooltewah, TN 37363 

Financial Report 

 Budget needs thru 02/07:    $215K 

Budget receipts thru 02/07:  $189K    

Christian love and sympathy is extended to       

Mrs. Vickie Bee in the death of her husband,      

Bob on February 10, 2021. 

Registration is now open exclusively for Ooltewah 
Baptist Church members in our Creative Learning 
Program.  Contact Stacy Landess in the CLP office  
(423-551-3834) or via email (slandess@obclife.org)   


